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TO:		MSGERC Members and Affiliates

FROM: 	Peter G. Pappas


Dear MSG Colleagues and Friends in Mycology,
 
As many of you may have already heard, yesterday morning our colleague Susan Hadley died from complications of pancreatic cancer. Susan had been ill for the last several months, and died peacefully at home.
 
Susan was a dear friend of mine, as she was to many of you. A gifted educator, Sue was the first co-chair of the MSG Education Committee, and helped to bring the educational agenda for our group to where it is today. She was also an active investigator in TRANSNET (2001-2006), and played an important role in all of that group’s multiple publications.
 
On a personal level, I will miss Sue Hadley greatly. She was a great friend and colleague; she always greeted me with her warm smile, and she always willing and ready to lend a hand in personal and professional matters.
 
Information pertaining to her memorial from her Division Director at Tufts, David Snydman, MD, is included with this message below.

May her memory be eternal!
 
Peter 

Peter G. Pappas, MD, FACP 
William E. Dismukes Professor of Medicine 
Principal Investigator, Mycoses Study Group 
Division of Infectious Diseases 
University of Alabama at Birmingham
1900 University Blvd, THT 229
Birmingham, AL 35294-0006
205-934-9951 (phone)
205-934-5155 (fax)
pappas@uab.edu 




	March 30, 2016

Dear All,

Susan Hadley died peacefully this morning. As most of you know she was forced to retire when the diagnosis of pancreatic CA was made this past summer. She will be sorely missed. She was a phenomenal person who touched the lives of so many people, including her family, friends, colleagues, patients and students. She was my first recruit and we will all miss her terribly. She was able to receive a Distinguished Career in Teaching award from Tufts University School of Medicine last October, for which she was very grateful. It is an honor she so richly deserved. Just last week I was notified that she was given the designation of Emerita Professor of Medicine and we were able to notify her and her family of that honor while she was alive.

Per her wishes a memorial service will be planned for late May or early June. Details to follow.
 
Gifts in Dr. Hadley’s memory will support the Nicaragua Global Health Program at Tufts University School of Medicine and should be directed to Medical Development, TUSM, 136 Harrison Ave., Boston, MA 02111.
 
Memorial gifts can also be made online at http://giving.tufts.edu/med.”
 
Please include a notation of  "Susan Hadley" in the memo line.

Sincerely,
David
 
David R. Snydman, MD, FACP, FIDSA, FAST
Chief,Division of Geographic Medicine and Infectious Diseases and Hospital Epidemiologist
Tufts Medical Center
Professor of Medicine
Tufts University School of Medicine
 E mail: DSnydman@tuftsmedicalcenter.org
Phone: 617-636-5788
Fax: 617-636-8525





